
Semi Annual Section Meeting August 19, 2011 
Minutes 
Call meeting to order-6:05 pm 
Roll Call  

Antrim  Eldon McPherson -absent 
 Capital City Chris Vasilion -Present 

  South Kent Dale VanderZee-Present 
  DSC  Dave Ray-Present 
  Bend  Larry Hupp-absent 
  TGPS  Dan Olschefski-Present 
  SEMPS  John Baier-Presen tJeff Gerak 
              Coloma  Tony Simaz-absent 
Reading of August Minutes 
 Motion to accept –Chris 
 Second-Jeff 
 Passed-passed 
Reading of Financial Report 
 Motion to accept –Chris 
 Second-Jeff 
 Passed-Passed 
  
2010 Calendar 
East  
 2nd Sunday Capital City contact: Chris Vasilion  Except May. 1st Sunday 
 3rd Sunday DSC  contact: Dave Ray 
 4th Sunday SEMPS  contact: John Baier 
West 

3rd Saturday Antrim  contact: Eldon McPherson 
3rd Saturday South Kent contact: Dale VanderZee 
3rd Sunday Coloma  contact: Tony Simaz Not Shooting this year 
4th Sunday Bend  contact: Larry Hupp 

  
Old Business 

SKCS is having a sub-gun match after the June match. Good turn out 
Carl and Dave to address the MI slot policy.  Still in progress 
Address the issue with Wayne County Raccoon Hunters club hosting USPSA matches on the 4th Sunday.  The 
location is 41 miles from Livingston Gun Club. This is creating a conflict with LGC.  A letter will be sent to the 

 Board of directors at WCRHC to address the issue. Contact was made with Roy Neal of WCRHC on this issue. The 
 following letter was sent to Roy and WCRHC.  I am waiting for a response. 

 
 
New Business 

Email Groups. Section has one, DSC has one.  Topgun Practical Shooters has one also. 
 
2012 MI Sectional/State Championship, No date or location set. 
 

 
 
Motion to adjourn- Dan 
 Second-Chris 
 Time-6:25pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Wayne County Raccoon Hunters Club 
July 12, 2011 
Attention Jack Allen 
In June I extended an invitation to Wayne County Raccoon Hunters Club to join the Michigan Section 
as an affiliated club. The invitation was given to Roy Neal. I have not heard from Mr. Neal since then. 
The invitation is still open. 
The benefits to your club include the option to host the Sectional or State Championship, listing of club 
information in the Michigan Section website, and but not limited to, support from the Section.  
Adding Raccoon Hunters to the Michigan Section would benefit the Michigan shooters, the Michigan 
Section and Raccoon Hunters Club. 
Your ranges are set up in a good format to have good USPSA matches. Raccoon Hunters is an excellent 
venue. I would like to have Raccoon Hunters Club on the Michigan Section roster of clubs. 
Please reply with your answer as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your time and support of the shooting sports. 
 
Carl Provan 
Michigan Section Coordinator. 

 
 

Our shooting program 
1 message  

 
Jack Allen <bailagents@aol.com>  Fri, Jul 15, 2011 at 7:52 PM 
To: "provancd@gmail.com" <provancd@gmail.com>  

Dear mr proven 
 
I have spoken with our ipsc MD Roy Neal and he has explained to me in great detail the pros and cons of your 
request and at this time it does not fit into the program that we currently have running... 
So we respectfully decline. 
 
If in the future we decide to revisit this offer I will contact you for direction in doing such. 
 
Sincerely 
Jack Allen 
President wcrha 
 
 
Jack Allen 
Amc corp 
Sent from my iPhone  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Financial Report 

Mid-year Financial Report 

Expense Deposit Total 
7-Jan starting balance 1252.63 

10-Jan meeting  141.57 1111.06 
24-Mar match fees 390 1501.06 
26-May match fees 279 1780.06 

5-Jul Chrono 649.87 1130.19 
15-Jul match fees 434 1564.19 
13-Jul website 364.26 1199.93 

1199.93 

     Respectfully Submitted 
  Carl Provan 

   

 
 

  

    

    Section Coordinator 
   


